THE PAUL INSTRUMENT FUND

Telephone 01-839 5561, ext. 220 c/o The Royal Society
Telex 917876 6 Carlton House Terrace
LONDON, SW1Y 5AG

3 November 1986

Our ref: 532001.G506.ADH/JR
Dear Professor Kroto,

With reference to your application, jointly with

Dr R.G.N. Cloke and Dr R.J. Suffolk, for a grant from
the Paul Instrument Fund, your application received
careful consideration at the recent meeting of the Paul
Instrument Fund Committee and I regret to inform you
that you have been unsuccessful. The Committee
considered that it would be more suitable for you to
apply to the SERC for a grant for a research programme.

Yours sincerely,

AD- KAl

A.D. Hilliker (Mrs)
Secretary to the
Paul Instrument Fund Committee

Professor H.W. Kroto

School of Chemistry and Molecular
Sciences

University of Sussex

Falmer

BRIGHTON

BN1 9QJ

ce: Dr P. Duncumb




